
Participants Needed for DU Vape Study

The University of Denver- Department of 
Biological Sciences and National Jewish 
Health- Division of Pulmonary Medicine, 
Department of Medicine are 
collaboratively conducting a research 
study on: Health Effects of Vaping on 
Young Adults. The study will take place 
in the Physiology Lab in Nagel room 116 
at the University of Denver.

You may be eligible if you are 18-25 years old. 
Participants will include young adults who frequently 
vape AND those who never vape/smoke

Principal Investigators:
Nancy Lorenzon, PhD, Teaching Professor,
Department of Biological Sciences, University of Denver
Russell Bowler, MD, PhD, Professor of Medicine, 
Division of Pulmonary Medicine, Department of 
Medicine, National Jewish Health

License #: 
CC-BY-NC

Interested? 
Please scan this QR code:

This study examining the biological effects of vaping 
involves a one-time 2-hour in-person visit at DU. 
Participants will  complete questionnaires about vaping 
behaviors and lung symptoms, lung function tests 
(spirometry & oscillometry), nasal and cheek swabs,  
saliva, and urine and blood sample collection.

Participants will be compensated $50 cash for completing the study

This study has been approved by the University of Denver Institutional Review Board. 


